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Howdy, y'all,... as I'm still putting things away from getting back from Fall Round Up.  
Cleaned up the irons a little too before stashing them in the safe.  It was a little sweaty 
Sunday, but it was a great match with great stages courtesy of The Count.  Someday I'll 
grow up and have the fertile mind enough to write stages like The Count does.  He's the 
master!  I've always said the side matches at Fall Round Up are the best anywhere, and 
that's a fact.  We had a lot of fun with old friends, met some new friends, and burned up 
a bunch of ammo.  Wish I would have been hitting the targets a little more often while I 
was burning that ammo.   Ha!  Still was fun though!  
We listened to stories from people who went to the Illinois/Indiana match and to 
Wisconsin. Good stories are always fun to hear, especially the feats of the speed 
demons who walk among us and amaze us with their shooting abilities. 
Anyway, that brings me to Chillicothe on October 9th, for our last match of the season.  
As usual we try to get going at 9:00am Sunday morning, shooting five stages.  A couple 
stages are a little devious, but not too bad.  You might bring about ten healthy loads for 
your pistols if you are so inclined.  We'll be shooting the Texas Star on Stage 2.  I know 
Blind Hog won't be there, so it won't matter about his loads.   Ha!  None of this is an 
issue for The Count.  His loads ought to be just fine. 



It's been a good season of shooting.  No summer floods for us at Chillicothe.  We got 
porta-potties on the ranges, and that's nice.  The jail is getting itself repaired, and 
maybe we can do some jail house stages next year.  We have had more shooters 
coming this season, and that's nice too - not quite enough to split into two posses, but 
we're close.  I've had a couple suggestions about things, and I've tried to implement 
positive changes where Kory and I thought they would work.  We will always listen, we 
will always accept help, and if somebody wants to give stage writing a try, we can work 
on that too. 
Finally, Kory and I want to thank everyone who has come to shoot with us and who 
have supported us as a bunch of cowboy shooters trying to have a good time safely.  
We also want to thank those who have helped with set up and take down.  Those who 
have work hours coming, please see me at the match and I'll get your cards signed. 
And now with all that said, we absolutely need to stop Hillary Clinton from parking her 
fanny in the White House.  She is committed to taking the guns, and don't be fooled.  
She wants them all. Don't think for a moment that your cowboy guns are safe.  I'm not 
happy with the choices either, but I'm happy with my guns.  It doesn't get any simpler. 
See you all in a couple weeks! 
Granville Stuart 
  


